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The 15th orientation program was organized at the Seminar hall of NNRG School of Pharmacy to 

welcome the newly admitted B. Pharmacy I year students and their parents. The program aimed to 

familiarize the students with the regulations of Pharmacy education, introduce them to the NNRG 

campus, and highlight the importance of the Pharmacy field in India and abroad. Distinguished 

guests, including Dr. Krishna Mohan Chinnala, Dean, School of Pharmacy, Dr. C.V. Krishna Reddy, 

Director, NNRG, and Mrs. Dr. Padmaja Manepalli, Director of Suraksha Group of Companies, graced 

the occasion and shared valuable insights with the audience. 

Presentation by Dr. Krishna Mohan Chinnala: 

Dr. Krishna Mohan Chinnala, Dean, School of Pharmacy, commenced the orientation program by 

welcoming the students and parents to NNRG School of Pharmacy. He elaborated on the regulations 

governing Pharmacy education, emphasizing the importance of adhering to ethical standards and 

professional conduct in the Pharmaceutical industry. Dr. Chinnala provided an overview of the 

curriculum, academic policies, and research opportunities available at the School of Pharmacy, 

encouraging students to actively participate in academic and extracurricular activities. 

Introduction to NNRG Campus by Dr. C.V. Krishna Reddy: 

Dr. C.V. Krishna Reddy, Director of NNRG, delivered a presentation on the NNRG campus facilities 

and infrastructure. He highlighted the state-of-the-art laboratories, library resources, and recreational 

amenities available to students, emphasizing NNRG's commitment to providing a conducive learning 

environment. Dr. Reddy encouraged the students to make the most of their college experience and 

actively engage in campus life to enhance their overall development. 

Address by Mrs. Dr. Padmaja Manepalli: 

Mrs. Dr. Padmaja Manepalli, Director of Suraksha Group of Companies, served as the chief guest for 

the orientation program. She delivered an insightful speech on the importance of the Pharmacy field 

in India and abroad, shedding light on the vast opportunities available to Pharmacy graduates. Mrs. 

Manepalli highlighted the evolving landscape of the Pharmaceutical industry and the growing 

demand for skilled professionals in various sectors, including research, manufacturing, and 

healthcare. She motivated the students to pursue excellence in their academic endeavors and 

capitalize on the diverse career prospects offered by the Pharmacy field. 

 

 



 

 

Conclusion: 

The orientation program concluded on a positive note, with the students and parents expressing their 

gratitude for the valuable information shared by the esteemed speakers. The program served as an 

effective platform for welcoming the new batch of B. Pharmacy students to NNRG School of 

Pharmacy and instilling confidence in their academic journey. As they embarked on this new chapter 

in their lives, the students were inspired to pursue excellence and seize the abundant opportunities 

available in the dynamic field of pharmacy. 

 

 

Faculty, Staff, Parents, and Students of B. Pharmacy I year (250) have participated in the 

program                                   
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